CORRECTION TO TRUSTEE MEETING ARTICLE IN 10/3/07 NEW CASTLE WEEKLY
1. Headline: … says “November” Trustee Meeting – should be October
2. 7th paragraph reads:

 “Approval was given to send a letter to the owner of the Riverbend project to stop construction and return the land to its original state.”

This should read as follows:

Approval was given to send a letter to the owner of the Riverbend project to stop construction …

… of the emergency access road now extending from Parkway Boulevard east across Trust land toward Dobbinsville …

… and return the land to its original state.

Thanks.  Please call Kathy at 322-2809 if any questions.

